
CENTRE FOR MANAGEMENT DEVELOPMENT 

 
January 05, 2024 

NOTICE 

Subject: Temporary hold on Recruitment Process for Various Positions at Kerala 
Knowledge Economy Mission 

Ref: Notification No: CMD/KDISC/KKEM/03/2023 dated December 22, 2023 

This is to inform you that the recruitment process for the positions of Programme 
Manager, Senior Programme Manager Grade -I, Senior Programme Manager Grade -
II, and Senior Programme Manager Grade -III, published through Notification No. 
CMD/KDISC/KKEM/03/2023 dated December 22, 2023, has been temporarily placed 
on hold. 

This decision has been made in accordance with the directives received from the 
concerned authorities. Consequently, we regret to inform you that we are currently 
unable to proceed with the selection process for the aforementioned positions until 
further notice. Any updates regarding the recruitment process will be communicated 
through our official website. 
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